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Worship Service
October 1, 2017

  WORSHIP IN SINGING - Praise Team 
CALL TO WORSHIP - Harold Friesen

ANNOUNCEMENTS/OFFERING
WORSHIP IN SINGING

MESSAGE - Corey Kehler
CLOSING  SONG

CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTION

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


ENTER HIS GATES WITH Thanksgiving
 AND HIS COURTS WITH PRAISE; 

  GIVE THANKS TO HIM AND 
PRAISE HIS NAME.

Psalm 100:4

THIS WEEK
Monday 
 
 7 pm @ Glencross - Jr Youth Bible Study 

 
 
 Snack - Madison & Malachi

Tuesday
 
 7:30 pm - Ministerial meeting

Wednesday

 Sr Youth service project - FCC food drive. Meet 

 
 
 @ 6:30 pm @ Morden Alliance Church. Please 

 
 
 bring extra $ for snack to follow.

Thursday 
 
 Matt & Jenn’s care group meets @ their house

Friday
 
 7:30 pm - Harold & Loretta’s cell group @ church

Next Sunday - Message - Peter Redekopp

FROM THE SUNDAY SCHOOL DEPARTMENT:
The Sunday School department is still in need of 3 
teachers for this upcoming 2017-2018 year!  These 3 
teachers are needed immediately.
Grade 5&6 BOYS (age 10&11) - 1 male teacher needed
Grade 7&8 BOYS (age 12&13) - 1 male teacher needed
High School BOYS - 1 male teacher needed
These are "half-time" opportunities, trading off with 
a teaching partner. Please pray about this, and let Heather 
know if you are willing and available to serve in this way.
For more information and details, please contact Heather Dyck.



Sunday, October 15th 
Glencross Thanksgiving noon meal
 
With Thanksgiving quickly approaching, program 
committee is trying a new way to share with each 
other the many things we are thankful for.  With 
our bulletin, you should have received an “Iʼm 
thankful for...” card.  We would love to see each of you fill out 
one of these cards and post it on the bulletin board in the foyer.  
Sunday School students will also be receiving these cards to fill 
out in their classrooms.  You can sign your name or leave it 
anonymous – up to you!  If you missed receiving a card, extras 
are available in the envelope attached to the bulletin board.  We 
look forward to reading your thanksgiving thoughts, and hope 
you do too! 

UPCOMING DATES TO NOTE!
December 17 @ 10:40am - Sunday School Christmas Program
December 24 - No Sunday School classes
December 31 - No Sunday School classes 

Glencross Mission Trip – Summer 2018 – First Nations Camps
 Based on the level of interest shown from the congregation over the 

past several months, the Glencross 2018 summer mission trip will 
involve working together with Athletes in Action and Power to Change 
at a First Nations Camp in Northwest Ontario or Northern Manitoba.  
At this point, the plan is that the trip will occur sometime in the second 
half of August.  Thank you to those who have already  expressed their 
interest in this opportunity and signed up.  If there is anyone else who 
is interested or would like to know more, please talk to one of the 
mission board members:  Nathan Friesen, Darryl Klassen, Albert 
Pauls, or Bob Reimer.  We would like to have the team finalized by 
the end of November.  Thank you!  Mission Board 



___________________________________
MCC Hygiene Kits
The kits and quilts that our church put together were sent to 
Ukraine last month. The MCC Warehouse is passing along a 
Thank you.
________________________________________________________
Work Team Opportunity for Bolivia!

Abe Giesbrecht, Mission Facilitator for EMMC is requesting 
help on behalf of the MEM team in Bolivia for a work team. 
Workers will be helping with Phase 1 of the Hacienda Verde 
School. The land where the school will be built is on the edge of 
San Jose, 250 kilometers east of Santa Cruz.
The work trip will take place from November 9th to the 21st. If 
anyone would like further details, please take an information 
form and application form from the back table in the foyer. The 
deadline for applications is October 16th. Please contact Abe 
Giesbrecht if you have questions or if you are submitting an 
application form. Abe Giesbrecht, EMMC - abeg@emmca.ca 
________________________________________________________
Mission Statement
We at Glencross, as part of the body of Christ, are committed to 
obeying the commands God has sent forth in His word (the 
Bible) through i) Worshipping God ii) Evangelizing the 
unbeliever iii) Discipling the believer
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